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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday:            9:30am    Sunday School 

                          10:30am Morning Worship Service 

                  5-7pm    AWANA 

                                 5:00pm  Discipleship 

                             6:00pm  Evening Worship 

                              7:00pm  Choir Practice  

Wednesday: 7:00pm  Bible Study, Youth and Children   

Up Coming Events 

Welcome Center Volunteers 

April: 3rd                           Carolyn Cranfield 

   Eileen Elliott 

   Virginia Hickerson 
 

April: 10th                 Barbara Jones 

   Barbara Taylor 

   Diane Yarbrough 
 

April: 17th                 Janice Harper 

   Kay Taylor 

   Sheila Williams 
 

April: 24th  Joe Ethridge 

   Ruth Ethridge 

   Linda Tilley 

 

 

Ap r i l   20 16  

Vo l u me  3 ,  I s s ue  4  

Last month we had the Great Commission Sunday School rally to give each class direction and energy 
as we try to reach the whole world for Christ.  Ken and Jan Marler from LifeWay came and helped 
with our vision for Sunday School and gave some practical steps on how to reach within the church as 
well as reach outside the church.  If you are not attending a Sunday School class currently, then I want to 
encourage you and challenge you to begin visiting our classes.  We have great classes and I know we have one that will 
meet your needs and you will find a place to belong.  So please come this Sunday. 
 

REVIVAL 
APRIL 3-6 

Beginning on April 3, Evangelist Don Whitt will be at White Hall for our spring revival.  Many of you are familiar with 
Brother Don during his tenure as pastor of First Baptist, Milan.  Now as an evangelist he travels the world leading revivals 
and evangelism conferences.  We are excited to have him here with us and I hope you and your family can be in 
attendance.  Pray for God to move during our revival services. 

Serving Him, 

 

 

THE YEAR OF SUNDAY SCHOOL 

F R O M  T H E  P A S T O R  



P a g e  2  V o l u m e  3 ,  I s s u e  4  

Easter through the death, burial, and resurrection 
reminds us of the Scriptures found in Isaiah 26:3 and 
Philippians 2:17: 
 
    "You will keep him in perfect peace, 
      Whose mind is stayed on You, 
      Because he trusts in You."  Isaiah 26:3 
 
    "Yes, and if I am being poured out as a drink 
offering on the sacrifice and service 
      of your faith, I am glad and rejoice with you 
all."  Philippians 2:17 
 
We serve a mighty God!  He is a God that gives and 
gives and gives.  When His Son died on the cross for 
us, He held back nothing.  Giving is inherent to His 
nature.  He searches for people who are able to 
receive in full measure.  To increase our intimacy 
with Him we need two traits:  receptivity and 
attentiveness.  Receptivity is opening up our 
innermost being to be filled with His abundant 
riches.  Attentiveness is directing our gaze upon 
Him.  He wants us to search for Him in all our 
moments of every day.   
 
The Prophet Isaiah says, "stay your mind on me".  If 
we have such attentiveness, we will receive a glorious 
gift:  His perfect Peace.  Oh, how our world needs 
that Peace.  May our prayer be to have that 
receptivity and attentiveness that only comes from 
God through His Son, Jesus.   
 
Love, Bro. Jim 

God Bless,                        
Ms. Sarah 

God is working in a great big way with our children here at 
White Hall. His word is being sown into their hearts through 
Sunday School classes that are inviting and informative.  
 
 Our Awana club on Sunday evenings is growing Scripture 
memorizing children that share His word at school and home.  
Bible Drills on Monday nights gives our kids the knowledge to 
withstand all that the devil will throw at them in the coming 
years. I want to thank all of our volunteers that give so much 
time to our children's programs. 
 
 Our children 3yrs-6th grade will travel to Safari Park in Bells 
TN on Saturday April 16. The cost is $10.00 for adults and 
$8.00 for children.  They will also need money for lunch at 
McDonalds. We will leave the church at 9:30am. Children 
under 5 years old must be accompanied by an adult. The dead 
line to sign up is Wed. April 6th. 
Keep our children and teachers in your prayers as God 
continues to use this future church. 

Our youth will be traveling to Gallaway TN on Saturday April 
2 at 7:30am to help with their children's character building 
program and Easter egg hunt. We will return that evening and 
attend the Humboldt theater showing of God's Not Dead 2.  
 
Our youth are working hard every Wednesday night 
and Sunday afternoon with their praise team and drama and 
signing teams. God is using this group to spread His word in a 
different way but with the same message that comes out of the 
Bible.  
 
Keep our youth in your prayers as we get ready for 2 upcoming 
events that are life changing. First, May 1 will be our 
Graduation picnic and we have youth that will be taking this 
major step in life that requires faith and hard work and I ask 
you to pray that they will let God lead them in every decision 
for their future. Second, our youth mission team will 
be making final arrangements and preparations for our trip in 
June. Pray that God will mentally and spiritually prepare these 
youth and adult chaperons to spread His word to those in 
need. 

We are 

accepting 

donations 

for a new 

Church 

Sign. 

Workers Needed! 
Sign up sheet on the 

 bulletin board or see Mrs. Sarah 

Gibson Baptist Association 
Vacation Bible School Clinic 

April  28, 2016 
Hosted by: 

White Hall Baptist Church 
6:30—8:00 PM 

 

S o m e t h i n g  f o r  Ev e r y o n e  
 

Worship Rally Music/Music Rotation 
Babies—Kindergarten 

Children’s Bible Study - Grades 1-4 
VBX  - Grades 5-6 
Children’s Mission 
Children’s Crafts 

Pastors & Evangelism  
 

Leaders are coming from across the state  
to share with GBA a great clinic!! 

VBS Kick Off  Sunday    5:oo PM 
   June 5th  
 
VBS Classes  Monday—Thursday  6:00-8:30 PM 
   June 6th—9th  
 
VBS Family Night Friday    6:00 PM 
   June 10th 

Vacation Bible School 

$6,000 
$6,000 

$5,000 

$4,000 

$3,000 

$2,000 

CURRENTLY: $1,300 


